From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

To: Martinez, Jacquelynn

Subject: FW: Public Defenders

Date: Monday, August 12, 2024 8:09:22 AM
----- Original Message-----

From: Debbie H. <deb4moz@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, August 11,2024 9:08 AM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Public Defenders

External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State Courts Network. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are expecting the email, and know the content is
safe. If a link sends you to a website where you are asked to validate using your Account and Password, DO NOT
DO SO! Instead, report the incident.

Please don’t make public defenders inaccessible to those that need them. Crime and safety is already a huge
problem in our state, especially in the greater Seattle area, and releasing criminals because there are no public
defenders available will only make it worse. The job of the judicial system is to hold criminals accountable and
bring justice for victims. Please don’t make laws that work directly counter to making this happen! I, as a single
mom, don’t feel safe going to the grocery store after dark anymore. This never used to be a problem. I worry for
the safety of my children as they get older and will want to do more things independently.

Deborah Haggerty
Federal Way, WA
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